
 

 

EDMONTON INTERDISTRICT YOUTH  
SOCCER ASSOCIATION 

#307, 8925 - 51 Ave 
Edmonton, Alberta  T6E 5J3 
Telephone: (780)462-3537 

Fax: (780)444-4321 
www.eiysa.com 

 
 
Date: January 28, 2021 
 
To: All EIYSA Members 
 
From: Dan Curtis – Executive Director 
 
Re: UPDATE - Alberta Government Suspension of Sport 
 
 
I hope that you and your families are staying safe.  We wanted to give a quick update as we get 
closer to the end of January. 

On January 21st, the Alberta Government announced that the current province wide restrictions 
will be extended until further notice. 

The Alberta Soccer Association and other Provincial Sport Organizations are lobbying the 
Provincial Government for at least a timeline for team sports reopening.  As soon as more 
information is provided by the Government, we will share immediately. 

We hope to be able to provide a compressed schedule should the restrictions be lifted.  It also 
does not look like we will be able to provide a full indoor season and if that is the case then the 
EIYSA Board of Governors will work on potential refunds to our clubs. 

When and if we are able to continue the indoor season, the revised schedules will be posted on 
the EIYSA website.  The EIYSA Board of Governors have set April 10-11th weekend as the final 
weekend for potential indoor league games. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate this challenging season. 

 
 
Stay safe and take care! 


